Library Minutes 3/9

Attending: Jessie, Mark, Phylis, Susan, Elizabeth and Megan

Meeting called to order at 6:00.

Mark moved and Megan seconded the February minutes.

Phylis presented the treasurer's report, everything looks good. Mark moved and Megan seconded approval of the treasurer's report.

Elizabeth presented the librarian's report. We discussed the decline in participation with listen up Vermont and library passes to Vermont attractions.

We unanimously encourage the friends group to postpone the chili cookoff because of Coronovirus.

Elizabeth will have a summer reading group at the Chelsea Farmers Market.

We plan on purchasing a good window unit for library air conditioning.

Ceiling repair was discussed and we are still considering options.

Welcome to Jessica Anderson our new member.

Appointment of trustee position:

Susan- Chair

Megan- Vice Chair

Phylis- Treasurer

Jessie- Secretary

Coronovirus updates:

For the foreseeable future there will be no food at library events.

Library protocol will include cleaning all surfaces with clorox wipes.

We will hold books for 24 hours between checkouts.

We will comply with state closure, and Elizabeth and Susan will make decisions about closures.

Elizabeth will make a list of subs.